NOTICE

36th Batch Anatomy Viva Voce Examination will be held on the 28th of
May 2025 at 8.30 a.m. in the Department of Anatomy. The respective
students should be present to the Post Graduate Laboratory on or
before 8.00 a.m. The dress code for males is pair of long trousers, white
shirts with long sleeves, tie and appropriate shoes and for female, light
colored sarees and appropriate footwear. Students should collect their
ME number tags from the Department on 21st May 2025 from 12.00
noon to 3.00 p.m. and they should be worn at the viva.

Thank you :
Prof. V. Abeys Wd,

Department of Anatomy.




